To,

Mr. Arnold Shaw,

General Manager,

Global Technology Ltd,

146 Princeton Street,

Bristol.

28th November, ’06.

Dear Mr. Shaw,

As you know the recent (Hurricane Ike) has caused extensive damage to lives and property of the people belonging to (Hermanville, Houston). We request you to kindly make a generous donation to enable us in the relief work we have undertaken there.

We look forward to your continued co-operation in all our endeavors.

Thanking You,

Sincerely,

(Jennifer Linton)

(Coordinator)

